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Friday 16th December 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
It has been a very busy two weeks in the Academy; children have enjoyed lots of amazing Christmas 
activities, including a visit from a pantomime company, our Christmas Fair, the Year 3 and 4 production of 
Aladdin Trouble and the parties today. We are looking forward to Christmas dinner next week. 
 
Christmas Fair and Raffle 
I would like to say a huge thank you to everyone who supported our Christmas Fair and raffle, by donating 
prizes, buying raffle tickets or attending the fair. I would also like to thank all the local businesses, 
especially from Stanton Hill High Street, who donated prizes. We raised an amazing £1,185.90 for our 
curriculum enhancement fund! 
 
Christmas Jumper Day 
Thank you to everyone who supported our Christmas Jumper Day; we raised £52.12 for Save the Children. 
 
Reporting a Child’s Absence 
I need to remind everyone that a child’s absence must be reported to the main office either by telephone on 
01623 460329 or by emailing admin@skegbyjunioracademy.org. Please do not use Class Dojo to report a 
child’s absence as class teachers cannot check this when they are teaching. Admin staff will therefore not be 
aware and will need to call you. 
 
Office Staff 
I am really disappointed to hear that a number of parents have spoken to our office staff inappropriately, both 
face to face and over the phone. All members of the admin team work really hard and are always available to 
help. I am politely asking that everyone shows them the respect they deserve. Thank you for your support in 
this matter. 
 
Vaping 
I would like to remind everyone that vaping is not allowed on the school premises, under any circumstances. 
Thank you. 
 
Diary Dates 
Monday 19th December - Christmas dinner for Years 3 and 4 
Tuesday 20th December - Christmas dinner for Years 5 and 6 
Wednesday 21st December – The Academy closes for Christmas 
Wednesday 4th January – The Academy opens for the Spring term 
Monday 9th January -Year 5 swimming re-starts 
Monday 16th January – Chris Alton (author) to visit 
Friday 10th February – The Academy closes for half term. 

 
As this is the final newsletter of 2022, I would like to wish you all a Merry Christmas and a Happy New 
Year! 
 
Kind regards, 
Mrs Marples. 
Principal. 
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